
Highpoint Acquisition LLC 

May 1, 2020 

City of Aurora 
15151 E. Alameda Pkwy 
Aurora, CO 80012 

Re: Letter of Authorization for High Point Hyde

Dear Ms. Bikmire: 

As property owner of land referred to as PA-28a and PA-29 on the current High Point FDP 
Amendment this letter serves as authorization for Norris Design and Westside Investment 
Partners, Inc. to submit and process a Rezone, Master Plat, Master Plan, Phase 1 Site Plan 
and Phase 1 Final Plat on our behalf. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at paul@hyde-dev.com or 612 

845-1991.

Sincerely, 
Highpoint Acquisition LLC 

Paul Hyde 
President 

1350 Lagoon Ave S 
Suite 920 

Minneapolis MN. 55408 


